## **E**xonMobil



## 10 July 2021

Dear Community Member

We have now entered the final stage of our plant re-start process.

To complete this stage – bringing our three distillation towers back online - requires an increase in the volume of gas coming into the plant. As a result, we will need to use our elevated flare for a limited period from tomorrow.

We will do our best to keep the flare itself small wherever possible, and we will also be operating our new noise and vibration reducing flare tip.

We continue to engage daily with SEPA to provide updates on progress.

Please follow our social media channels for more updates, and we would encourage you to sign up for real time information via our Rapid Reach system: https://www.exxonmobil.co.uk/FEP\_notification

As always, we are committed to keeping elevated flaring to a minimum and will work to complete this final stage safely and as quickly as possible.

Should you have any questions, do please let us know.

## Regards

## Martin Burrell Plant Manager

Email: fep@exxonmobil.com Web: exxonmobil.co.uk Twitter: exxonmobil\_fep Tel. 01383 737 000

**E**%onMobil